
30 December 2020

AIB GROUP PLC – CURRENCY CHANGE ON LSE

AIB Group plc (“AIB”) announces it has applied to the London Stock Exchange to change the currency
in which the Company’s ordinary shares are traded on the London Stock Exchange from Euro to
Sterling. It is expected this change will become effective at 8.00 am on 04 January 2021.

The currency in which AIB’s ordinary shares are traded on Euronext Dublin will remain Euro.  The
Company's financial statements will continue to be presented in Euro.
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